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NEWSLETTER

22nd  Y5/6 Soccer Zones

23rd   Y5/6 Netball Zones

25th   Y5/6 & Y7/8 Book Battle

25th   Senior Kapa Haka to Huapai School

28th   Y7 Boostrix Immunisations

28th   Junior Choir Trip for 60's Up Concert

29th   Y2 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

          - Rooms 5&6

30th   Y2 Trip to Corban Arts Centre

          - Rooms 7&8

30th   Y7/8 Basketball Zones

Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

UPCOMING EVENTS

97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007
www.marinaview.school.nz

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind Regards

Maurice Young

Principal

JUNE
PHOTOLIFE

SPARE CLOTHES REMINDER
A friendly reminder that all students please have a change of clothes in their bag in case they

get wet or muddy. We are getting too many students coming to sick bay expecting a change

of clothes, and while we accommodate where we can, we are unable to do this for everyone.

NOTICE OF ROADWORKS
Auckland Transport have advised of some road works taking place from 16th June for 3

working days (weather permitting) from 7am - 6pm. The affected roads are Picasso Drive from

the Tennis Club up to Marina View Drive, Cesari Place and Renoir Street. There will be a one

way detour in place and residents access only. All roadwork areas will be signposted for your

safety. Please keep young children and animals well supervised and clear of these work areas.

JULY
1st     Y5/6 Rippa Zones

1st     Y7/8 Pathways Expo

2nd   MUFTI DAY for 40 Hour Famine

7th    Y5/6 & Y7/8 Hockey Zones

8th    Year 4 Matariki Morning

9th    HPSS Visit & talks with Year 8's

9th    Term 2 ends at 2:15pm

26th  Term 3 begins at 8:15am

Class photos and Individual/Sibling photos have now been taken. A flyer will be sent home in

a few weeks with a 'shoot key' once the photos have been processed by Photolife, then you

will be able to order your photos online.

Thank you to Soljans Estate Winery who have generously donated 20 Mystics Netball tickets to

Marina View School. We really appreciate this kind gesture.

THANK YOU

HALL CARPARK SAFETY 
Thank you for your support with the new procedure of locking the staff carpark by the hall in

the morning and afternoon. A reminder that this carpark will be locked from 8:30am - 9:30am

and 2:00 - 3:15pm each day, to ensure the safety of our children during drop off and pick up

times.

SOMEWHERE OVER 
THE RAINBOW....

Please note we are having some temporary fencing installed around the school next Monday

for children's safety, as we have some of our young children who are learning to stay within

the school boundaries. The gates on this fencing will be located between the junior

playground and the main admin block; the pathway next to the hall near the learning hub, and

the gym near Picasso Drive. These gates will be closed at 9am and reopened again at

2:45pm. If there is any need for you to come in during the day please come through the office

and sign in. Thank you for your understanding.

TEMPORARY FENCING



If your child's contact details need

updating with new contact phone numbers,

address, or email address please email

office@marinaview.school.nz so we can

update our records.

The Munch Box

Available two days this term, Monday & Friday.

Menus available on our school website or

Facebook page MVS Munch Box

$7.00

$18.00

$18.00

N/A

$105.00

$22.00

$15.00

HOBSONVILLE POINT SECONDARY SCHOOL OPEN DAY/ EVENING

Open Evening: Wednesday 28th July at 6pm

Open Day: Tuesday 3rd August. Book at hpss.school.nz after 1st July

2021

WESTLAKE GIRLS HIGH SCHOOL OPEN NIGHT

Tuesday 27th July, 4pm & 6pm. No registration required to come along.

Applications for enrolments for 2022 open on 1st July.

For more info visit www.westlakegirls.school.nz

WESTLAKE BOYS HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 5th August, 6pm in the Auditorium.

Enrolments for 2022 open on 1st July.

For more info visit www.westlake.school.nz

RANGITOTO COLLEGE INFORMATION EVENING

Thursday 27th July, 7pm in the Auditorium.

To register or to book an Open Day Tour visit 

www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/visit-us

MASSEY HIGH SCHOOL OPEN EVENING

Monday 9th August, 3:30pm - 5:50pm OR 6:30pm - 8:30pm

Meet in the Bruce Ritchie Performing Arts Centre for the Principals

Address.

THE GLITTER GARDEN | 25 – 27 June | Herald Theatre, Aotea Centre

A DRAG MUSICAL EXTRAVAGANZA FOR KIDS!

Recommended for ages 4+ | Tickets: $20 - $28 + booking fees

www.aucklandlive.co.nz
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COMMUNITY NOTICES

www.marinaview.school.nz

CHANGE OF CONTACT DETAILS

A reminder that you can view your financials on your

child's Hero page using your login to Hero.

LUNCH ORDERS

TERM 2 EXTRACURRICULAR

ACTIVITY FEES
Y0/1  Team Scott

Y2        Team Ashford

Y3        Team Johnston

Y4        Team O'Reilly-Dodd

Y5        Team Moore

Y6        Team Oldham

Y7/8  Team Broadhurst

SUPPORT STAFF WEEK
Last week was 'Support Staff Week' so we would like to

acknowledge the work that our wonderful team at Marina

View School does to help our children and staff.

If  your child is going to be away from school please log

the absence via the school website, clicking on the blue

'ABSENCES' button at the top. This will ensure the office

get notification when doing the roll in the morning.

If your child is going to be away for a period of time

please email the office and class teacher in writing of the

dates the student will be away and reason.

ABSENCES

http://cdn-au.mailsnd.com/6128/vxXV65rKk6uJ3LGDh_CwxUFk9ny6EfdHht_X-HBWGT8/2989027.jpg
http://hpss.school.nz/
http://www.westlakegirls.school.nz/
http://www.westlake.school.nz/
http://www.rangitoto.school.nz/enrolments/visit-us
https://www.aucklandlive.co.nz/show/the-glitter-garden-cabaret21
http://www.aucklandlive.co.nz/
https://marinaview.linc-ed.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/8195ddff2b40dcf27d4c36634147c381.pdf


www.marinaview.school.nz www.facebook.com/MarinaViewSchool
97-99 Marina View Drive
West Harbour, Auckland

417 0007

On Thursday 10th June our Year 7/8 Table Tennis team took

part in the the Northwest Zone Tournament hosted by

Hobsonville Point. At the end of the pool matches, six

members of our team qualified for semi finals.

Congratulations to:

Oliver Kiing - 1st Boys Singles

Xavier Hughes - 2nd Boys Singles

Tayla Hawkes - 1st Girls Singles

Emma Lynch - 3rd Girls Singles

Many thanks to parents who provided both transport and

support during the day.

Rhonda Sowter

On Wednesday, the 16th of June a group of selected

students went to a Chess Zone Day at Kelston Boys High

School. All the Marina View Chess students got onto the

bus to get there. Unfortunately, due to traffic, we were

late and arrived when the other schools were already in

their teams playing Chess. We quickly joined the rest of

the schools and began to play. Parent helpers walked

around taking photos and supervising the children from

Marina View School. There were also parent helpers from

other schools as well. Once the first round had finished

we had morning tea while the other teams finished up

their games. Soon everyone had finished their first match

and we began our next one. We had 6 matches to

compete in against rival teams, we could also play the

other teams from Marina View. After each match the

arbiters (Chess judges) put up sheets of paper showing

the current results and who we were playing next. In the

last couple of matches some of us began feeling really

nervous as the tension was building for who we were

going to play next and what place we were ranking.

Eventually the final results were put up and we crowded

around the board. Marina View Group C came 27th, and

Group E came 19th.

Written by Ava Beynon, Gabriella Soltau, Madeleine

Griffin

The Year 6 Chess Team headed to St Pauls Primary

School in Massey on Tuesday 15th June to compete in the

Northwest Primary Chess Championship. Congratulations

to Maia Andrell who won 5 out of her 6 games, and to the

team for putting in their best efforts. The team did not

place but had a great time learning the intricacies of the

game of chess.

On Tuesday 15th June, our Year 8 Girls Soccer Team, who

recently won the Northwest Zone Competition, competed in

the Auckland Championship. The tournament was hosted by

Western Springs Club with all the matches being played on

artificial pitches. This was a fantastic opportunity for our

Marina View Girls Team to play against the best in Auckland.

Our girls didn't let themselves down, scoring goals against

their opponents and finishing the day with a win, three losses

and a draw.

Many thanks to parents who provided transport and support

on the day.

Rhonda Sowter
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Y7/8 TABLE TENNIS ZONES

Y8 GIRLS SOCCER AUCKLAND CHAMPS

Y6 CHESS ZONES

Y7/8 CHESS ZONES
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Year 6 has been learning about wellness and all that it encompasses. We had the opportunity to welcome Raquel Minh

owner of Kanuka Yoga Space at Hobsonville. She shared with us the strong link between mindfulness and yoga and how

the two complement each other. Raquel educated the students about the three most important principals of yoga -

breathing, movement and non- harming nature of this practice. We also had the opportunity to try out some yoga poses

such as mountain pose, table top pose, infant pose, downward dog pose and our favourite warrior pose. It is amazing to

see our community members coming forth and sharing their time and expertise to help the students understand the

connection between their learning and the real world. Students will now launch head first into creating their wellness

retreats and will be giving valid, well thought out reasons for including different wellness activities in their projects. 

Prachi Malhotra

Room 15 Teacher

On Tuesday 15th June, some of our Year 4 students were involved in a story about kids music, which aired on Seven Sharp

on Tuesday evening. The children were interviewed by Rhys Mathewson, who you may recognize from 7 Days. Rhys wanted

to know what makes a good kids song, and wanted to talk to some 8 year old children about what their favourite song is

and what sort of topics they want to hear songs about. The children were great and gave some interesting and funny

answers. Rhys then performed a brand new song that he wrote about a 'Goose on the Loose' in front of the class and

asked for their feedback - some very honest opinions! The children had a great time and were filled with confidence

during the filming. Well done Room 11 TV stars! Here is a link to the story: https://fb.watch/689FugjbvK/
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STUDENT WORK
SEVEN SHARP MUSIC STORY

YEAR 6 INQUIRY - HAOURA

https://fb.watch/689FugjbvK/
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Thank you to all those parents who helped out in our Outdoor Education Programme at Carey Park. Your special efforts

were much appreciated. Our students loved your encouragement to participate in a range of very cool social and

physical challenges. These included crate stacking, archery, air rifles, flying fox, problem solving and rock climbing. The

weather didn't seem to bother the children at all; lots of happy smiling faces everyday.

Tina Sutton, Jenny Kellie, Olivia Leask, David Moore

YEAR 5 OUTDOOR EDUCATION AT CAREY PARK

YEAR 5 

OUTDOOR 

EDUCATION

YEAR 5 

OUTDOOR 

EDUCATION


